
Livonia Public Schools 
Finance Office 

 
Date: May 16, 2018 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re:   Fiscal Management Policies 
 

We would like to discuss the revised Fiscal Management policies for: 
DA-Goals and Objectives; DCA-Budget Goals and Objectives; DCC-Budget 
Preparation; DCDA-Budget Publications/Public Review; DCE-Final Adoption 
of Budget and DCI-Line Item Transfer Authority at the Policy Committee 
meeting on Monday, May 21, 2018.  

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
 

 
 AS/kp 
 

Attachments 
 
 c: Board of Education 
 
 

 


